
03.28.2023 – Update on Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) Plans 
 
A new interchange on I-20 is one of a number of improvements that comes with a significant project 
such as this that will bring high-paying jobs to the community.  
 
Additional improvements to roadways and access routes at the site to ensure any increase in truck or 
car traffic resulting from the project will move safely and efficiently, keeping quality of life high.  
 
Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) invites participation in the Public Hearing Open House 
(PHOH) comment period for the proposed I-20 at CR-249/Old Mill Road Interchange project (P.I. 
0018361) in Morgan and Walton counties. GDOT is encouraging review of the project’s latest design 
concepts, Environmental Assessment (EA) document, and Mitigation Plan. During the comment period, 
which extends until Monday, May 1, 2023, Georgia DOT is offering both virtual and in-person events.  
 
To learn more and to submit comment, visit: https://us278andoldmillroad-gdot.hub.arcgis.com.  
 
There are several ways to stay informed about the projects. 
Email: US278andOldMillRoad@dot.ga.gov 
Phone: 470-374-5567 
 
Mailing Address: 
Kathe Ahmed, P3 Project Manager 
Georgia Department of Transportation 
600 West Peachtree Street, NW – 19th Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 
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